
 
 
Secretary’s report 

In 2019, the Culinary Historians of Canada and the University of Guelph, in Guelph, Ontario, 
reached an agreement to permanently archive the paper and digital documents of CHC.  

CHC members can reference the files any time at U of G, and we can borrow back any we might 
need for our own purposes such as an exhibit. We have also created a digital vault of those same 
documents for our own immediate reference. 

Many thanks to volunteer Lily Schrutt who assisted greatly with scanning documents.  

Submitted by Lori Jamieson, secretary 
 


